From: et Ashra
Sent: 09 August 20 :

To: Have Your Say

Subject: Ford Incinerator plant.

In Reference to the ford incinerator plant, 1 think it has not been thought though very well with its
location being an eye saw on the landscape, with more HGV on the Surrounding roads which is
already congested, A284 Lyminster road and A259 even with the Lyminster bypass in place will not
make a difference to the situation.

Regards Matt.
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